
Project Update: February 2020 
 
I am concluding the collection of faeces from Lontra longicaudis at Turvo State Park. 
I would like to thank all the employees who helped me in this stage.  
 

 

 



The next step is to analyse all the samples, start the sampling at a new area and to 
elaborate on a plan with the park teams about how we can raise awareness in the 
local community about the conservation of mustelids and environmental 
preservation. 
 
This stage is relevant because I am working in different realities and social contexts. 
 

 
Lana Resende and Dinho (Turvo 's Staff). © Cintia da Costa. 


